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 We are already paying much higher than other states. We voted to limit how much 

they can be raised each year many years ago, so this is against what voters elected, 

You cannot change it without voter's permission.  You will cause needless sorrow  for 

the citizens who have been here the longest. 

 

We are retired now and have to pay almost $4,000 per year. This will cause seniors 

to have to sell their precious homes when they don't want to live anywhere else but 

"home" where they have always lived and fee; the safest. It is a complete tragedy. 

 

Washington state does not even require property tax from seniors. 

 


